Ref. No.: MCHI/SEC/11-12/145

Monday, November 21, 2011
To,
MCHI MEMBERS

Sub.: Relaxation up to Plinth for Submission of NA Order in
Thane Municipal Corporation Region.

Ref.: Town Development Dept. TMC Circular: 5337,
dt. November 16, 2011.

Dear Friends,

We congratulate MCHI - Thane Unit for getting Relaxation up to Plinth for

Submission of NA Order from Thane Municipal Corporation.

This has been only possible due to their subsequent follow up with Thane
Municipal Authorities pertaining to the hardship in getting NA Permission

and delay in Commencement of Construction Work.

TMC Authorities particularly Hon’ble Commissioner of Thane Municipal

Corporation has agreed to grant a relief to MCHI - Thane Members.

They would now get CC instead of permit without NA order in their

proposal and they can continue to work up to Plinth Level.

Kindly find herewith attached a copy of the circular for your reference.

Thanking you,

Best Regards,
For Maharashtra Chamber of Housing Industry

Sd/-
Boman Irani
Hon. Secretary.



